From: Renee Glembin

To: Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Stamper II, Russell; Bauman, Robert; Dodd, Nikiya; Coggs, Milele; Rainey,

Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Borkowski, Mark; Perez, Jose; Spiker,

Scott; Zielinski, Tony; Lee, Chris

Subject: No Slaughterhouse Milwaukee

Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 10:11:27 AM

Dear Common Council Members:

Please reconsider allowing Strauss Slaughterhouse to open its doors in the middle of the great city of Milwaukee.

Milwaukee needs to follow Wisconsin's motto "Forward." Bringing a slaughterhouse to the city of Milwaukee is "Backward."

Allowing a slaughterhouse, a barbaric place of suffering and death to operate in a neighborhood that is already suffering will only create more suffering in that community.

This is a social justice issue. A slaughterhouse is a dangerous place for those who work in it and for those who live near it. It is hell for the animals and for our environment.

They want to move from Franklin because franklin does not want it there. It would not be welcome in Shorewood, Whitefish Bay, Oak Creek or downtown. Why do they want it off of Capitol? Because they do not care about the people who live in the area.

Milwaukee should be working on moving the city forward by encouraging and welcoming new ideas and solutions that benefit all. How about bringing "Green Jobs" to the city of Milwaukee? Struggling communities, especially, deserve and need good jobs that pay fair wages and that help communities thrive, not harm others.

Please put people over profit and do not allow Strauss Slaughterhouse to exploit the central city of Milwaukee.

--

Renee Glembin 2147 North 52nd Street Milwaukee, WI 5320 (414) 736-6129

English Teacher, Shorewood High School & New Horizons for Learning Charter School